
The ATP-Education program has undergone some structural changes this year but is still 
offering the same services as it has in the past. We are providing Training, Technical Assistance, 
Awareness, and Demonstrations/Loans of assistive technology to education personnel, early 
childhood personnel, families of, and professionals working with children with disabilities (birth 
to 21).  
 
One of the bigger changes the program has undergone is the addition of Kristi Berst as the new 
Program Coordinator. Feel free to contact her (Kristi.berst@nebraska.gov) if you have any 
questions or suggestions on things we could do to serve Nebraskan’s better.  
 
There are a couple of ways for you to access ATP-Education’s services: 
 

1. There is a form to request services located on our website:   
https://atp.nebraska.gov/services/services-school 

 
Beginning September 1st, 2018 this form will be replaced with an online request form 
located on the same page to make the process quicker and simpler.  
 

2. You can send an email to atp@nebraska.gov or call our toll-free number 877-713-4002 
to request a training or put in a request to have a Technology Specialist contact you to 
discuss your assistive technology needs.  

 
We recently sent out a survey to find out who has and has not accessed our services in the past. 
It also asks for suggestions on ways that we can provide better services, and if there are events 
that you would like to see ATP-Education represented at. Please take a minute to fill out the 
short survey located at: http://survey.constantcontact.com/survey/a07efjvvtjzjjps18bg/start 
 
We are looking forward to your feedback on how we can improve this program and help 
provide Nebraska’s children with the assistive technology they need.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Tobias J. Orr – ATP Director 
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